
 
     

    Tres Lagunas Fire 
 

Pecos Canyon Fire and Rescue wishes to thank the community for all the support offered 

to the department since the start of the Tres Lagunas Fire.  The volunteers of this fire 

department worked long hours battling the blaze and defending residences.  As fire 

operations wind down, Pecos Canyon Fire and Rescue remains dedicated to the defense 

of Pecos Canyon and the safety of all its residents and visitors. 

 

As you return to your residence, you may face some issues related to the fire: 

 Disruption of electrical service - contact Mora- San Miguel Coop, 1-800-421-6773 

 Disruption of phone service – contact CentryLink, 1-800-824-2877 

 Concerns about the integrity of your propane tank - contact your propane provider 

 Work crews in or along the roadways – drive slowly and expect delays 

 Increases in the number of wildlife looking for water and food 

 

In the burned areas, watch out for: 

 Downed power lines 

 Trees or snags falling and/or blocking the road 

Rock slides 

Logs falling or rolling down the hillside 

 

Call 911 if you see something of concern, such as smoke or downed power lines.  Be 

prepared to provide a detailed description of the issue and a specific location (it is helpful 

to provide landmarks to help the responders quickly locate the problem). 

 

Go to our website, www.pecoscanyonfire.org, for information and helpful links 

concerning developing an evacuation plan for your family and creating defensible space 

around your residence.  For additional information about the Tres Lagunas Fire, go to 

www.nmfireinfo.org or http://www.inciweb.org/incident/3401/.  
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